
Manvel Public School
Inspiring 21st Century Learners to Influence 22nd Century Successes

Aug 1, 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

North Dakota law requires that students be adequately immunized before entering
school.  Please review your child's immunization record and complete the immunization
series as required by North Dakota law. All children must be up-to-date according to
the school immunization requirements, or have claimed an exemption by October 1st
of each school year. Students enrolling in school after October 1st have 30 days to be
up-to-date or claim an exemption. Any student without proper immunization records
will be excluded from school.

Immunizations can be obtained at the Grand Forks County Health Department for a
nominal fee.

We are also requesting that you submit a copy of your child’s birth certificate for
his/her cumulative school file.

If you have questions, please call the school office.

Sincerely,

Manvel Public School

801 Oldham Avenue, Manvel, ND 58256 Dave Wheeler, Administrator
Phone: 701-696-2212, Fax: 701-696-8217 Melissa Hiltner, Principal
http://www.manvel.k12.nd.us Karla Braaten, Business Manager


